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Last Call for Nominations:   
Outstanding Professional in Graduate & Professional Student Service Award 
Deadline: November 9, 2018 
 
Recognize a graduate or professional student affairs practitioner who has: 

● Made significant and/or innovative contributions that support the holistic development 
of graduate and professional students outside the classroom 

● Represented and advocated for the varying needs of graduate and professional 
students in this continually changing landscape of higher education 

● Established themselves as a leader in their student affairs-related department and work, 
becoming the go-to person for their colleagues and students who they serve 

 
To nominate yourself or a colleague, send the following to agruener@middlebury.edu: 

● Your name, title, institution, and email address, 
● Nominee's name, title, institution, email address, C.V./resume, recommendation letter 

with description of how the nominee meets the standards for this award, and any 
additional supporting materials. 

 
Nominees must have worked a minimum of two years in the field, made significant 
contributions to the knowledge community and/or NASPA through their service and leadership, 
made contributions that are above and beyond the expected duties of their present position, 
and be a member of the AGAPSS Knowledge Community. Email Alisyn Gruener 
(agruener@middlebury.edu) with questions. 
 

 
  

Save the Date: 
AGAPSS Live Briefing - Link to register coming soon! 
December 4, 2018 at 2:00 PM EST 
 
Join AGAPSS and Paul Artale, Program Manager for Graduate Student Engagement at the 
University of Michigan, for our next Live Briefing! This webinar will review King Talks, an annual 
program at the University of Michigan that gives graduate students the opportunity to publicly 
communicate the relevance of their work to Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s legacy. Participants will 
learn how a communal experience deepens connection to campus for graduate students, and 
will learn practical strategies for helping graduate students integrate theory, research, and 
communication skills.  
 

 



 

Save the Date:  
Promising Practices in Supporting Graduate & Professional Students Symposium 
June 6-8, 2019 - Washington University in St. Louis 
 
The second Promising Practices Symposium will be held June 6th through 8th at Washington 
University in St. Louis. Please be on the lookout for a call for programs, coming soon. For more 
information, visit promising.wustl.edu. 
 
 

  
 

 

 

Follow us on Social Media . . . 
Join our ​AGAPSS group on Facebook 

AGAPSS on Twitter​ ​@AGAPSS_KC 
AGAPSS on Linkedin 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/328707117486719/
https://twitter.com/AGAPSS_KC
https://www.facebook.com/NASPA-Administrators-in-Graduate-and-Professional-Student-Services-AGAPSS-118541868172696/?fref=ts
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4379312

